
Bring a bottle  
and in return  

Wear your own clothes 
Wednesday 7th Dec 

As part of our organization for our Woodhill Christmas Fair 

taking place on Friday 9th December, we are asking all 

families to donate something in a bottle!  

 

   Please can you send your child to school on   

Wednesday 7th December with anything you may 

have at home, such as bottles of wine, fizzy drinks, 

unopened toiletries and any other items that 

could be used as part of the raffle and tombola.  

 

All children that bring in a donation will be 

invited to wear their own clothes for the day. 

We look forward to receiving your donations 

and to making our 1st Christmas fair a great 

success 

 

 


